Research Project on the Impact of Rural Restructuring:

A Study of Women, Work, Industry, Family, Health and Policy in the Cariboo-Chilcotin

I am a community-based researcher with Simon Fraser University based in Williams Lake. I am currently conducting a multi-year research project in the Cariboo-Chilcotin. The project focuses on the restructuring of our social and health services, other government funded services and programming, and the restructuring of our economy, local businesses and industry. The project looks at the processes and impacts of the changes across these various sectors, how they are interconnected, and how rural communities, women and households in the region are affected by and responding to these conditions and changes. 

For this project, I meet with a diverse range of residents, workers and families, as well as a wide range of service providers, industry representatives and community leaders. All of us are affected by restructuring. At the same time, all of us have, at the very least, a slightly different point of view. So, I make a point of speaking with as many different people as possible.

This research is action-oriented and is meant to serve as a resource for local residents, community organizations and groups, as well as all four levels of government. Community-based dissemination includes reports for community organizations and government, community forums and workshops, newspaper publications, and small group presentations.
Four key outcomes are anticipated for this project: 1) in-depth description of local rural conditions and unmet needs in the region; 2) a gendered, local and inter-sectoral analysis of rural restructuring, social change and health; 3) identification of possible unintended consequences of government policy, and; 4) concrete proposals for public policy changes, as well as social and health service recommendations. 

If you have any questions or would like to participate, please get in touch. My email is awasik@telus.net. My cell is 250-267-8945.

